
How to Clean Different Types
of Rugs 
Today’s carpet market is overwhelming. With so many rug types,
it’s hard to remember how to properly clean each. 

However, there is no need to worry! Cleaning your mats at home
can be simpler than expected with the right knowledge and
methods. 

We’ll provide all the necessary information for dealing with a
vintage rug, a plush shag, or a standard synthetic carpet. 
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Recognising the Value of Regular Home Carpet Cleaning 

Rugs in busy areas collect dirt, allergens, and bacteria,
making the air worse and triggering allergies. 
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Regular maintenance extends their lifetime by reducing wear
and tear from embedded dust. As you can guess, it’s also good
for the air inside your rooms. 

Keeping  up  a  consistent  cleaning  schedule  substantially
improves the look of the house. Whether you do basic vacuuming
or thorough cleaning, the outcome will be a more pristine
setting. 

Retaining Wool Rugs 

Wool carpets are among the most extravagant options for a
residence, and maintaining their finest appearance requires
special measures. 

These  natural  weaves  are  both  soft  and  durable.  Hence,
improper  home  carpet  cleaning  can  lead  to  matting  or
shrinkage.  Regular  vacuuming  of  wool  rugs  is,  therefore,
essential, but it must be done gently. 

To avoid damaging the fibres, ensure your hoover operates on a
low suction setting. Opt for a device without a beater bar, as
this feature can be too harsh on delicate textiles. 

Addressing stains on wool carpets requires a careful approach.
Blotting prevents the stain from penetrating deeper into the
textile. 

Gently dab the area with a clean towel dampened in cold water
and a mild detergent to lift the stain. 

While wool is naturally stain-resistant, professional cleaning
is advisable for the odd spills. Durable as they may be, wool
rugs benefit from home carpet cleaning annually or biannually
to restore their natural resilience and shine. 

Shielding Shag Rugs 

With their rich, fluffy piles, shag rugs provide a comfortable
feel under your feet but can be challenging to clean. This
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makes regular upkeep particularly important as longer fibres
tend to trap debris, grime, and dust. 

Shag rugs require frequent vacuuming and benefit from cleaning
both sides. This process helps loosen and remove trapped dirt
from the threads. 

Additionally, shaking the mat outdoors can eliminate large
pieces of dirt. It’s always good to do that before vacuuming. 

While  their  plush  texture  is  really  nice  to  the  touch,
maintaining shag carpets demands additional work. 

Since  spills  can  penetrate  deeply  into  the  weaves,  spot
cleaning a shag rug is challenging. Carefully dab the area to
allow the cleaner to penetrate the pile, using a mixture of
water and mild detergent. 

A steam cleaner can come in handy for synthetic variants.
However, always check the care label first. 

Maintaining Silk Carpets 

Silk rugs demand specific maintenance procedures to preserve
their vibrant colours and fibre integrity. Cleaning them at
home can be risky. 

Their delicate silk strands can be damaged even at the lowest
suction setting. If hoovering is necessary, use the upholstery
attachment to avoid direct suction. 

Addressing stains requires prompt action. To prevent damaging
the weaves or spreading dye, gently blot the area with a white
cloth and cold water. 

For stubborn stains, expert assistance is recommended as DIY
cleaning can cause irreversible damage. 

Due to their delicate nature, they should be professionally
cleaned every one to two years to maintain their beauty. 



Handling Synthetic Rugs 

Affordable synthetic rugs made of polypropylene, polyester, or
nylon are known for their longevity. 

Households with pets or those with children will find the
cleaning process quite practical and easy. 

In addition, frequent vacuuming prevents dirt from embedding
into  synthetic  threads.  These  rugs  can  tolerate  a  more
vigorous hoover setting compared to wool or silk variants. 

However, it is best to avoid cleaning fringes as they can
easily tangle. For effective results, consider using a hoover
with a spinning brush as it removes debris from artificial
materials. 

Fibre-blend carpets are more resilient to stains. Most spills
can be treated with a simple mixture of water and mild soap.
Alternatively, you can maintain them by blotting rather than
scrubbing or utilising a combination of vinegar and water. 

Preserving Antique and Oriental Rugs 

Beyond serving as floor coverings, antique and oriental rugs
are regarded as works of art with significant historical and
craftsmanship value. 

Typically  handmade  from  delicate  materials  such  as  wool,
cotton, or silk, these rugs require specific care to maintain
their beauty. 

Therefore, avoid using a beater bar when vacuuming Oriental or
antique rugs, as it can damage the strands. 

Instead, regularly dust the rug with a soft brush or use a
hoover set to a low suction level. Pay particular attention to
the fringe, as this area can fray or break easily. 

Spot cleaning these pieces must be carried out with great



care.  For  minor  stains,  use  water  with  a  mild  detergent.
Blotting  is  essential,  as  scrubbing  can  fade  colours  and
damage weaves. 

Hiring trained cleaners is the ideal option when it comes to
larger stains, especially those experienced with antique or
handmade rugs. 

Universal Tips for Maintaining Any Rug 

Regardless of the type of rug, certain fundamental tips can
ensure your floor textiles last and stay attractive.  

Regular rotation is an effective strategy to maintain even
wear. Rugs in high-traffic areas particularly benefit from
this practice. 

Rotating your carpet approximately every six months prevents
certain sections from wearing down faster than others. 

Another effective method for maintaining floor coverings is
the  use  of  rug  pads.  They  prevent  slipping,  provide
cushioning,  and  help  reduce  fibre  wear  and  tear.  

In  areas  with  high  foot  traffic,  rug  pads  are  especially
beneficial as they absorb some impact, preserving the rug’s
structure. 

Additionally, fringes require careful handling. So, remember
to exercise caution while cleaning them, as fringes or tassels
can easily become twisted or broken. 

Conclusion 

Understanding  the  different  materials  and  their  specific
cleaning requirements enables you to keep your carpets looking
pristine for many years. 

Remember that, regardless of your floor covering type, regular
upkeep is the most effective way to protect your asset. The
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aesthetic and sense of neatness in your home largely depend on
routine care. 

Whether performing a quick sweep, thorough stain removal or a
specialised intensive clean, your rugs will reward you with
years of elegance and comfort. 


